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Work Health and 
Safety News 

 

March 2019  
 
We've got a bumper newsletter this month with lots of safety news. The SafeSys Interim Solution has been delivered, we've 
got important notices for you on safely using LiPo batteries, maintaining your plant and equipment and working with synthetic 
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Medibank Health Insurance Reviews  
Federal Government Health Insurance reforms will be rolled out from the 
beginning of April 2019. Medibank consultants will be available for one-to-
one appointments in March for staff on the Kensington, Paddington, 
Canberra and CBD campuses. 
 
Any staff who are interested in discussing their health insurance needs or 
reviewing the policy they may already have are invited to make an 
appointment. Whether you are with Medibank or another insurer, or have 
no health insurance at all, this could be a good time to review your 
situation and understand the government's new changes. 
 
Appointments are available as follows: 

�x UNSW Sydney CBD - 8am-3.30pm Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 
March (phone appointments) 

�x UNSW Canberra - 8am-3.30pm Tuesday 26 March (phone 
appointments) 

�x UNSW Art & Design - 8am-3.30pm Tuesday 26 March (phone 
appointments) 

�x Kensington Campus - 9am-4pm Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 
March - onsite in Penny Lane meeting room 

UNSW employees are entitled to a 9% discount on the Medibank 
Corporate Inc product suite. 
Click here to make an appointment. 
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LiPo batteries are designated dangerous goods and following general 
guidelines should be observed when in use: 

�x Only use the manufacturer's recommended charges, connections 
or accessories 

�x Keep battery away from heat/sparks/open flames/hot surfaces 
and moisture 

�x 


